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Luisa, Teresa
 
It is noted that the EIS advises:
 
The site accommodates a grassed helipad located to the south of the site. The proposed development does not seek any
alteration to this existing helipad. No new helipads or other aviation-related facilities are proposed as part of the
redevelopment.

 
Also, at approximately RL 44m, and with a taller existing building next door, the proposed
building(s) will not infringe the Obstacle Limitation Surfaces for an Aerodrome (156m AHD).
 
Therefore CASA has no comment.
 
Regards
 
 
David Alder
Aerodrome Engineer
Air Navigation, Airspace and Aerodromes Branch
CASA Aviation Group
p: 02 6217 1342  m: 0455 051 611 
16 Furzer Street, Phillip ACT 2606
GPO Box 2005, Canberra ACT 2601
www.casa.gov.au

     
 
 
 

From: Luisa Maguire <Luisa.Maguire@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Monday, 10 September 2018 10:40 AM
To: Airspace Protection <Airspace.Protection@casa.gov.au>
Subject: Exhibition of Concord Repatriation General Hospital Redevelopment (Concept and Stage
1) (SSD 9036)
 
Good Morning,
 

mailto:Luisa.Maguire@planning.nsw.gov.au
mailto:Teresa.Gizzi@planning.nsw.gov.au
mailto:ANAA.Corro@casa.gov.au
http://www.casa.gov.au/
https://www.facebook.com/CivilAviationSafetyAuthority
https://twitter.com/CASABriefing
https://www.linkedin.com/company/civil-aviation-safety-authority-casa-/
https://www.youtube.com/user/casabriefing
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Please find attached the Exhibition of Concord Repatriation General Hospital
Redevelopment (Concept and Stage 1) - 1H Hospital Road, Concord West (SSD 9036)
 
The SSD Application and accompanying documents may be viewed on the
department’s website at http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/index.pl?
action=view_job&job_id=9036.
 
The Department of Planning and Environment invites you to comment on the
proposal by close of business Tuesday 9 October 2018.
 
If you have any questions, please contact Teresa Gizzi on (02) 8275 1124 or via email
at Teresa.Gizzi@planning.nsw.gov.au.
 
Regards
 

Luisa Maguire
 
 
Luisa Maguire
DA Coordinator | Key Sites and Industry Assessments
Department of Planning & Environment
320 Pitt Street |  GPO Box 39  |  Sydney NSW 2001
T  02 8289 6757  E luisa.maguire@planning.nsw.gov.au
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